From: Parkinson, Blair 
Sent: Wednesday, November 02, 2016 1:27 PM
To: Berlin, Steve
Subject: CTO Travel Follow-Up 

Hi Steve, 

This email is to confirm that Kurt Summers, City Treasurer of Chicago, attended and spoke at the Governing Summit on Financial Leadership in Washington D.C. from 10/24/2016-10/25/2016.  His travel and hotel expenses were paid by Governing and he was invited by Mark Funkhouser to speak on the challenges in government funding and new ways of procuring and paying for public services. 

Please let me know if you need more information. Thank you!

Best, 

Blair Parkinson 

Policy Analyst

Office of the City Treasurer, City of Chicago 

